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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – January 22, 2020 
 

Contact: Mark Grapentine, Vice President of Communications 
Communications@wha.org | 608.575.2514 (c) 
 

WHA Statement: State of the State Address 
 
The following statement regarding tonight’s State of the State address by Governor Tony Evers can be attributed to WHA 
President and CEO Eric Borgerding:  
 
“WHA applauds the Governor’s emphasis on bipartisanship tonight and we have been proud to collaborate with the 
Governor and Legislature to expand access to health care all across the state. A WHA-championed bill expanding access 
to care through telehealth services and another that will result in more doctors caring for patients in Wisconsin were 
supported overwhelmingly by Democrats and Republicans and signed into law by Governor Evers.   
 
“WHA’s members are committed to providing high-quality, high-value health care in every corner of Wisconsin; 
continued partnerships with Governor Evers, his administration and the State Legislature are key to accomplishing even 
more.” 
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